
SPECIAL MEETING 
MORTON COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

OCTOBER 26, 2007 
 

Bob called the meeting to order at 3:00 p.m. at the Civic Center with open doors. 
 
Present:  Bob Boaldin, Chairman; Allen Tucker, Vice-Chairman; Ron DeGarmo, 
Commissioner; Mary Gilmore, County Clerk 
 
Also present were Charley Tucker, Amy Hayes and Vienna Lee 
 
The purpose of this meeting was to discuss the fees for use of the Civic Center.  A 
lengthy discussion took place.  The fees were set with the understanding that sometime in 
the future they may have to be adjusted.   
 
A discussion took place concerning the need to have a signed contract from those renting 
space at the Civic Center.  Consensus of the Commissioners was that this is needed. 
 
The Commissioners asked the Clerk to contact Eric and see if he can have the Resolution 
for use of alcohol ready for the November 5th meeting.   
 
Vienna reported she has ordered the dish dolly. 
 
Charley asked the Commissioners what their thoughts are concerning use of decorations 
in the Civic Center.  Consensus was that there is to be nothing on the walls and use of 
confetti will be prohibited. 
 
A discussion took place concerning a dress code for the staff at the Civic Center.  Charley 
said he would like to wear khaki pants with a casual shirt embroidered with a Civic 
Center logo.  This was acceptable to the Commissioners. 
 
As the group left the Civic Center, notice was taken that Weston Asphalt was striping the 
parking spaces in the parking lot.  Bob and Ron visited with Shannon Weston about the 
workmanship and expressed their displeasure over the appearance.  The Commissioners 
informed Mr. Weston that they wanted the spaces marked in a straight, uniform manner; 
and according to ADA standards.   
 
There being no further business the meeting adjourned at 6:00 p.m. 


